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Mildred Gersenson <maxmillie@gmail.com>
Friday, March 5, 2010 11:31 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
RIN 3038-AC61

TO:
DAVID STAWICK
Secretary
Commodity Futures Trading Commission

Dear Mr. Stawick:
I am strongly in favor in retaining the current provisions of 10 to 1
ratio in the Forex Trading. Please consider my views when voting to
accept or reject RIN 3038-AC61. I recommend keeping the present ratio
at 10to 1.

Thank you,
Max Gersenson
maxmillie@gmail.com


